
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Texas Caterpillar Loader 
Overnight January 8th to 9th, 2019, thieves entered a fenced job site in the 3900 block of David Street 
(southbound side), Corpus Christi, Texas, and stole the below pictured CAT loader. Tracks indicate the 
machine was driven into the adjoining neighborhood and loaded on a transport. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may encounter the equipment, and investigators working on similar 
thefts.  

Corpus Christi Police case: 1901100021 

Machine Details 
2013 Caterpillar 289-C-2 Compact Tracked 
Loader 
Product Identification Number: 
CAT0289CHRTD01770 
Owner Applied Number: RTD01170 
 
Pictured at right is the actual stolen machine, 
when it was purchased in 2015. The machine 
PIN plate is above the left track, rearward of 
the cab and inset from the loader boom and 
hydraulic cylinder. 
 
Note that the ending 8 characters of the PIN, 
RTD01770, are stenciled in black on the 
upper portion of each boom (above the 
yellow Holt CAT decal in the image). 

 

 
 
 
 

Closeup of the PIN location on a similar CAT 
Compact Tracked Loader (this is not the stolen 
machine). 
 

 
 

 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine identification 
assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see For online access, click "Log in" at www.ner.net 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html 
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